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Memory Boxes and Life Story Books
Every child in foster care should have a life story book completed by their social worker. This tells the child the story of their life with their birth family, and their time in foster care. Foster carers need to work with social workers to complete life story work – this includes providing dates and details of each child’s important events and achievements.
Foster carers should begin a memory box once a child is placed with them, and keep adding to it during their time with
 the
 foster family. This is a requirement from Ofsted and fostering regulations to support a child’s identity and emotional development. Your supervising social worker will enjoy having a look at these. When a child leaves their carers, they will take their memory box with 
t
hem. We have given you some ideas but the list is endless...
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